
Brother Paul Taillon has served with the Holy Family Knights of Columbus in Regina in various 

capacities over the last 7 years, most recently as the current Financial Secretary for the council. 

 

A native of Saskatoon, SK, Brother Paul obtained an Honours Bachelor of Commerce at the 

University of Ottawa. Professionally, he has worked for leaders in Canada’s National 

Government, and has spent the last 7 years serving provincial leaders in the Government of 

Saskatchewan in communications. 

 

Brother Paul and his wife Charlotte have four young daughters, and enjoy spending leisure time 

in Saskatoon, British Columbia, and at the lake with family and friends. 

 


